
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Reform 
the Commission’s Energy Efficiency 
Risk/Reward Incentive Mechanism

Rulemaking 12-01-005 
(Filed January 12, 2012)

NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice and Procedure

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte

communication. The communication occurred on Tuesday, April 9, 2013, at

approximately 4:45 p.m. at the offices of the California Public Utilities Commission. The

communication was oral and included no handout. [(Rule 8.4(a)]

Sidney Dietz, Director, Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the communication

with Michael Colvin, Advisor to Commissioner Mark Ferron. Also present for PG&E

were: Janice Berman, Senior Director of Customer Energy Solutions EE Strategy; and

Al Gaspari, Principal, Customer Energy Solutions Billing Products. [Rule 8.4(b)]

Mr. Dietz stated that PG&E generally supports the ESPI ruling and an incentive

largely based on energy savings. Ms. Berman stated that PG&E generally supports the

ex ante process outlined in the ruling, but would prefer to avoid the ex post process

[Rule 8.4(c)]
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Respectfully submitted

/s/ BRIAN K. CHERRY 
Brian K. Cherry
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

P.O. Box 770000, Mail CodeBIOC 
San Francisco, CA94177 

Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax:
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com

415-973-7226

Dated: April 12, 2013
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